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Knowledge grows

To Copy to
United Nations Global Compact

Letter of Grace

I kindly request a Grace Period for the delivery of Yara International ASA’s COP report to the UN
Global Compact.

For the 2012 reporting, Yara’s deadline for the financial reporting coincides with the Easter holiday.
Norwegian public holiday for Easter starts 2.5 days after the publishing of the financial report,
which does not allow our reporting staff time for finalizing neither Yara’s GRI nor the COP report
to UN GC within the 30 March deadline.
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